
Dear Parents/Carers, 

At Pudsey Bolton Royd, we are taking part in Children’s Mental Health Week on Monday 20th February 

2023. The week is run by children’s mental health charity Place2Be to raise awareness of the 

importance of children and young people’s mental health. This year’s theme is Let’s Connect. Each 

year group will have activities planned around the theme ‘Let’s Connect’. 

 

 



 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Looking for free practical advice to help you support your child? 

Parenting Smart, Place2Be’s site for parents and carers, is full of expert advice and tips on 

supporting primary-age children, and managing their 

behaviour: https://parentingsmart.place2be.org.uk/  
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